
 
As a constituent and horse owner I want to vehemently appose Senate Bill 835 "the tripping" bill.   
 
This is a waste of taxpayer time and $$. Our lawmakers need to refocus themselves on issues of great 
important such as items that effect our economy, joblessness, welfare reform, the mental health crisis in 
our community, etc. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jeanne Sothern 
 


